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23rd May 2024  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 1 and 2) 

 

KS1 - Zoolab Visit to School – Monday 15th July 2024 

 

As part of our topic on ‘Minibeasts’ and the Year 1 transition to Year 2, we have invited ZooLab into 

school on Monday 15th July 2024 so the children can meet some ‘minibeasts’ for real! 

 

In addition, the children will be spending time in each KS1 classroom participating in many minibeast 

activities.  This is a fun introduction where the children will get to question, investigate and learn 

about ‘minibeasts’. 

 

We should be grateful for a small donation to help cover the cost of this experience.  A suggested 

voluntary contribution of £4.89 per child would be gratefully received.  This is now available on the 

ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual way.   

 

As we are sure you can appreciate, the day would not be economically viable and therefore could not 

take place should these contributions fail to materialise.  However, our policy is that no student 

should be discriminated against by virtue of their inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income 

Support or a similar benefit should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in 

the strictest confidence. 

 

Please log onto ParentPay and make payment before Monday 8th July 2024. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the KS1 Team 
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